
Nursery Newsletter 13.10.23 

Our Week 
We have had a great week in Nursery. We started our new topic ‘People Who Help Us with a focus on 

Doctors, Nurses and Dentists. We sparked the children’s curiosity by engaging in some adult led role 

play where the teacher pretended to injure their leg. The children then used talk partners to discuss 

where the teacher could go for help. We then made a brainstorm about what we know about Doctors 

and Nurses. The children also learnt about the importance of calling 999 in an emergency. We also 

enjoyed having a visit from the Dentist and the children were able to ask questions and gain knowledge 

about their job. The children then engaged in some lovely activities including making a Nurses’ hat and 

a Doctor’s bag. It has been a lovely week in Nursery. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebration Day 

We had a fantastic ‘Celebration Day’ this term. 

The theme was ‘All Around the World’ where both the classrooms and the outdoor areas was 

dedicated to a country setup with fun activities.  

We celebrated many countries including; India, Ghana, Jamaica, 

Norway, Bolivia and Germany. 

It was a fun filled morning!  

Thank you all once again for attending.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Songs of the Week 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Key Vocabulary 
 

This week we introduced the topic  

‘People Who Help Us’. This is the 

vocabulary that we having been teaching 

and using with the children. Please 

continue using this vocabulary at home 

with your child. 

  

 Doctor Nurse 

 

Dentist Hospital Medicine 

 

Ambulance Help Siren 

 

Emergency 999 Brave 

 

Heal Sick  
 

 

 

Listening & Attention - Environmental Sounds 

We have been learning about different sounds in our environment. 

 

Home Challenge! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Things to remember… 

Dates for your diary 

- Tuesday 17th October 2023: Parents Evening 

- Wednesday 18th October 2023: Parents Evening 

- Friday 20th October 2023: Last day of half-term 

 

Reading Expectations 

Due to our new Reading expectations in Nursery. We can kindly ask that you send 

your child in daily with their reading diary and reading book.  

 

Many thanks,  

The Nursery Team 

 

Ladybird – Olivia Howard & Nekay Lewin 

Butterfly – Anastasia Owusu, Jodie Speer & Samantha Baker 

Jaci Doherty working throughout both classrooms 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


